CRA Newsletter, 5-14-2018

Canyon Rim Families,

There are many activities and events during the last weeks of school. SAGE testing ends this week then
we have field trips, events and performances that you can see in other newsletter articles or on the
school website.

This is a great time to have conversations with your child about what they did at school on any day for
the next 13 days of school.

There will be some staffing changes for next year. | will give you an update on the changes in next
week's newsletter as changes are finalized.

As the year winds down, there are concerns about student safety. On 2900 East in front of the

school, our crossing guard has reported an increase in traffic - parents are dropping off and picking up
students in this area, parking in the crosswalk and generally causing congestion and unsafe conditions
for our students. Last week there was a close call with a student almost getting hit. Please do not use
the front of the school or the teacher parking lot in the front to drop off or pick up your student/s. We
are fortunate to be able to use the church parking lot just south of the school where we have an
organized system as students arrive and leave the school. Please follow the procedures — the document
showing how this works is attached. During these last few busy weeks of school, please help us keep all
students safe.

Kent Fuller, Principal

Spring Pictures

Just a reminder...money for Spring Pictures picture packets are due. Whether you chose to
purchase a portion of the pictures, the entire packet or none at all, they need to be turned in
ASAP.

Lunch Accounts

We can’t believe that it’s May and the last month of schooll If your student eats hot lunch, please make
sure that you know how much money is left in your student’s lunch account and pay ahead of time so
that they have enough in their account to cover the lunches they want to eat. You can check on your
child’s lunch balance if you’ve set up an account in Aspire, or the Instant Payment System, both
available in the Quicklinks section on our website, or you may contact
dstevens@canyonrimacademy.org.

Bank Day
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy on Wednesday, May 16th for Save at

School during the lunch hour.

CALENDAR
Tuesday, May 15: Zupas Night Out in Sugarhouse, 5:00-8:00 pm
Wednesday, May 16: 1% Grade Field Trip, Museum of Natural History, 9:15-11:20
Thursday, May 17:  -Band & Orchestra Parent Performance, 2:30 pm, Multipurpose Room
-Board Meeting, 4:00 pm
-Annual Board Meeting, 6:00 pm
Friday, May 18: -4" Grade, Mountain Man Rendezvous, 9:00-12:00
-2"4 Grade Field Trip, Living Traditions Festival, 8:30-12:30
Monday, May 21: 3" Grade Field Trip to Hogle Zoo, 11:30-3:00
Thursday, May 24: 5™ Grade Patriotic Program for parents, 1:15 pm

May 21-25: For Kindergarten only — there is No School this week for K Assessments
Monday, May 28: NO SCHOOL — Memorial Day
Friday, June 1: Last Day of School, 1:15 Dismissal

Concert in the Park, 9:00 a.m. Parents invited!
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